Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Central Florida Expressway Authority
The Central Florida Expressway Authority (CFX) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, November 3, 2022, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.
PLACE: Apopka High School - Cafeteria, 555 Martin Street, Apopka, FL 32712
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Project No.: 429-309
Project Description: SR 429/Binion Road Interchange Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study 
The Central Florida Expressway Authority (CFX) is conducting a Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study for the SR 429/Binion Road Interchange, a proposed half interchange (northbound exit ramp and southbound entrance ramp) expressway connection from Binion Road to SR 429 to provide enhanced access and mobility to southwest Apopka.
The meeting will be held in an open-house format and community members may come at any point during the meeting time to view the exhibits, ask questions and provide comments. A looping audiovisual presentation providing an overview of the study will be available for viewing throughout the meetings.
Public involvement and interagency coordination are integral to the assessment process, and opportunities for participation will continue throughout the study and design process.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons who require accommodations under the American with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services should contact Kevin Camara as noted below at least seven (7) days prior to the meeting.
For more information about the study, please contact Kevin Camara, Public Involvement Coordinator, by phone at (407)383-5817, or by email at ProjectStudies@cfxway.com or visit the study webpage at Bit.ly/SR429BinionRdIntPDE. (Link is case sensitive).
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: NA
